Appendix A

THORPE WILLOUGHBY PARISH COUNCIL

Clerk/RFO: Mr Steven M Peters
49 Dane Avenue
Thorpe Willoughby
Selby YO8 9NU
Tel: 01757 700970

Email: stevepeterstwpc@hotmail.co.uk

18 May 2017

Dear Sirs

Parish Boundary at Thorpe Willoughby

| write on behalf of Thorpe Willoughby Parish Council to request an extension of the
parish boundary to include land up to the Selby Bypass.

The bypass is a natural barrier and in fact cuts off the road which originally
connected Thorpe Willoughby with Hambleton.

Development of housing is proposed and some planning consent given for houses in
this area of land. The Cll and section 106 monies will go to other parishes as wili the
income from precepts, even though occupiers of these houses will expect to use
Thorpe Willoughby's facilities, school, village green, doctors etc.

We understand that Hambleton is more receptive to this transfer than before and
also request conversations with Gateforth about developments on their land.

Yours sincerel

Mr Steven M Peters
Clerk/RFO to Thorpe Wilioughby Parish Council
Tel: (01757} 700970
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